
-----Original Message----- 
From: cathryn Robertson <   
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 9:33 AM 
To: Islands2050 <Islands2050@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: I support the ammendments 
 
It is time that environment came first over tourism and development. 
 
Cathryn Robertson 

 
Bowen Island 
B.C. 
Canada 

 


